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FS24X End of Life Notice 
Triple IR Flame Detector 
 
Regions Affected: Global  

 
Dear Customers and Colleagues, 

 
After many years of serving Honeywell’s customers and with the launch of FS24X Plus in April 2023, the FS24X 
Flame Detector will be End of Life (EOL) as of Q3 2024. Last orders for the FS24X Flame Detector will be 
accepted on Friday March 29th, 2024, and last shipments will be Friday June 28th, 2024. Honeywell plans to 
support the FS24X for approximately 5 years in the form of spare electronics modules. While Honeywell 
endeavours to have available spares for this period, instances of subcomponent obsolescence or excessive usage 
may accelerate this timeline. 
 
The recent launch of Honeywell’s FS24X Plus IR3 Flame Detector (a successor to the FS24X) offers superior 
performance, with more standard features and all global certifications in a single product. The FS24X Plus is 
dimensionally compatible to the FS24X and uses the same accessories. 
 
Please reference the table below when transitioning from the FS24X to FS24X Plus. 
 

FS24X SKU FS24X Plus SKU FS24X Plus Notes 

FS24X-###-23-# FS24XP-AMGXX Aluminium Enclosure, M25 Entries, Global Certifications  

FS24X-###-21-# FS24XP-ANGXX Aluminium Enclosure, ¾” NPT Entries, Global Certifications 

FS24X-###-24-# FS24XP-SMGXX Stainless Steel Enclosure, M25 Entries, Global Certifications 

FS24X-###-22-# FS24XP-SNGXX Stainless Steel Enclosure, ¾” NPT Entries, Global Certifications 

 

For more information on the suitable alternative products or best product selection for your application, please 

contact your local sales representative or technical support.  

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jason Winburn 
Offering Manager | Fixed Gas and Flame Detection 

 

Performance Partner: sales@norrscope.com




